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07/04/2021  15:16:202021/1108/P NOBJ William Bone I support the addition of the proposed door, the materials and design has been sensitively drawn up and is in 

keeping with other entrances on the mews. It will also help preserve the future of the wall and its character.   I 

understand the land was recently acquired the from developers - reverting it back into a functioning garden - 

this has secured the future of the Chestnut tree - which is such an important part of the street. I also believe 

that having a gate in the wall and providing access and life to that section of the street, will help prevent the 

drug dealers and scooter thieves from making it their favored spot to congregate.  The family have also been 

good to consult with local residents in their planning application.
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